Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

Meralco Avenue, Pasig City

DepED MEMORANDUM JAN 1 6 2008

No. 23 s 2008
FIRST INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON FILIPINO AS A GLOBAL LANGUAGE

To: Regional Directors
Schools Division/City Superintendents
Heads, Public and Private Elementary and Secondary Schools

1. The University of Hawaii (UH) will organize the First International
Conference with the theme “Filipino as a Global Language: Future Directions and
Prospects to be held at University of Hawaii (UH) at Manoa on March 17-18, 2008.

2. This conference aims to provide a venue for the exchange of ideas among the
participants. This is also geared towards establishing a tradition of scholarly
meetings of this kind among practitioners in the field of Filipino language,
literature and culture studies.

3. The participants are scholars, writers, language teachers, researchers,
program administrators/coordinators and other practitioners who are directly
involved in the promotion and nurturing of Filipino language around the world.

4. For more information, visit: www.hawaii.edu/filipino/intlconf2008/, email:
filipinoglobal@gmail.com, tel. no. (808) 956-6970 and fax no. (808) 956-5978.

S. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

VILMA L. LABRADOR

Undersecretary

Reference: None
Allotment: 1—(D.O. 50-97)
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